
Weekly Wolf for January 4, 2021 

A weekly newsletter with important news and information for NCCC Students 

 

   

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Spring Students: 
 
The State University of New York (SUNY) and Niagara County Community College are committed to ensuring the safety and wellness of our 
students, faculty, and staff during this time of the COVID pandemic. As such, we are following special guidance from SUNY 
that may affect Spring 2021 course schedules.  
 
While the semester begins on Tuesday, January 19, 2021, most lecture classes will assume a remote learning format until Monday, February 
1, 2021. The exceptions given to us by SUNY for courses allowed to meet in the regularly scheduled face-to-face format beginning January 
19 can be found by visiting https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/coronavirus/students/ 
 
Students should pay close attention to T-Wolves email and communications from professors guiding course expectations for the first two weeks 
of the semester.  We apologize for this inconvenience, but please know that it is a SUNY mandate with everyone’s safety in mind.  We are glad 
you have chosen Niagara County Community College, and we look forward to helping you reach your academic goals. 
 

 

Looking for more information about the College?  Visit us on the web http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Missed an issue of Weekly Wolf?  Visit this website for past issues: http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/weeklywolf/ 
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